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I strongly disagree to a proposed amendment to the zoning bylaw to allow buildings of 29 stories  in White Rock 
Centre. The present Council was voted in on the fact that they would never allow buildings of this height. I want 
Council to Vote No to this development.

Pauline Chang

C-19

mailto:pmaryrog@gmail.com
mailto:ClerksOffice@whiterockcity.ca

